

THE ROYAL REVIEW

Principal's Corner

SAINTS AND SWEETS AND OTHER INFO

This past Wednesday, we celebrated our annual Saints and Sweets event in the Monsignor Faber Activities Center. This is always a great time, and we were so grateful for the 100+ people that attended. I always enjoy looking at all of the creative saints costumes, not only by the students, but by the adults as well.

I would like to give extra thanks to Bishop Dwenger High School for sending representatives, including Tuffy, to join us. Please follow the newsletter to find out when next year's event will be held.

We are preparing for a short week next week that will include to half days of school, due to evening Parent–Teacher conferences. We hope that all of you availed yourself of the signup genius. We will be providing you with information on your child/ren as well as passing out the report cards for first grading period. After conferences, we will then begin Fall Break. There will be no newsletter next week due to the shortened school week.

May the Blessed Mother continue to intercede for all of us and may the Lord be with us next week with any travels during our break. Mary, Queen of Angels, Pray for US!

Mr. Wiegmann





HASA

Parent-Teacher Conferences (October 23)

We will be providing our staff with a carry-in dinner during P/T conferences. Please be on the lookout for a signup genius to help us with bringing in food.

Have an event idea you have seen work well at another church or school?

We would love to hear about it at our next meeting: Monday, October 16!!

HASA Meetings: (Mondays at 6 p.m. in the Spanish Room)

All parents and school staff are welcome to come help us plan this year's events.

November 20 January 22 March 18 April 22

Dates To Remember:

Saturday, October 21:

Parish and School F<mark>all</mark> Grounds Cleanup (8:00-Noon); All Parents and Students Welcome! M<mark>any</mark> Hands Make Light Work. (If it is raining, the event will be cancelled and we will wait until the Spring.)

Monday, Tuesday, October 23-24:

Half-Days; 12 p.m. Dismissal and Parent-Teacher Conferences in the afternoon. Sign Up coming soon.

Wednesday, October 25:

SKATING PARTY at Roller Dome North (Queen of Angels and Precious Blood) 5:30-7:30 p.m. Admission is \$5.50 with Skate Rental included. Bring the whole family. No charge for spectators

Wednesday-Friday; October 25-27:

Fall Break (NO SCHOOL)



Dressing for the Cold Weather

The colder weather is upon us and students will need to dress appropriately for some chilly days. In addition to having a coat, hat, and gloves to play outside at recess, students may wear a navy blue or white solid cardigan sweater in the classroom. Parents can order a Queen of Angels School fleece jacket, crew neck sweatshirt and a hooded sweatshirt. Hooded sweatshirts are not permittable at Mass but can be worn on Spirit Wear days and at recess.

If your student wants to put a solid white, light blue, or navy long-sleeved t-shirt under his/her polo shirt, this is allowed as long as there are no words or images showing.

Our fleeces, sweatshirts, or other spirit wear can be found by clicking the link on our website under "Uniform/Spiritwear" on the Home page or at:

https://arspecialtyadvertising.commonsku.com/shop/ab990137-cd73-4dbf-8ff1-0202aa940453/shop

Lost and Found:

There are times throughout the year that students either misplace or can't find things like their gloves, glasses, etc. We have a lost and found box located in the school office. If your child finds that they have misplaced something, please have them stop by the office. We will also have this available during conferences.



2022-2023 Yearbooks

We currently have extra yearbooks from last school year. If you did not have an opportunity to get one, please contact or come into the school office, where you can purchase these. The cost of the yearbook is \$10.00.

Christ the Teacher Nominations

Everyone received a nomination form in the family folder this week. Please read over the criteria and get your nominations back, in a sealed envelope, to the school office by Friday, November 3.

Athletics:

We are currently looking for volunteers to coach our Junior Varsity girls basketball teams. Please reach out to our Athletic Director, Mr. Cruz, if you have an interest in either position. His email is alex.cruz@queenofangelsschool.com.

Parents we need your help (as well as older students needing service hours): We need your help to work home games. To volunteer, for future concessions, please contact our Athletic Director at: Alex.Cruz@QueenofAngelsSchool.com



Vintage Spirit Wear

Our SCRIP coordinator was recently doing inventory and found that we have a large quantity of spirit wear items that have the schools previous logo on them. We are excited to offer these at a discounted price to any families that have an interest. We are offering fleece jackets, sweatshirts, and polo shirts. Please contact the school office if you have an interest in purchasing any vintage spirit wear.



School Advisory Board

School Advisory Board Meetings are the second Wednesday of the month. These meetings are open to school families and parishioners to observe. If you have an item that you would like to have on the agenda, it must be given to the president of the school board, Annette Sharp, no later than the Friday before the meeting.

Many thanks,

Dennis G. Wiegmann, Principal / Annette Sharp, School Advisory Board President



Royalfest Tickets Now Available

Options for Purchase:
Order Form (Sent Home in Family Folder)
School Office
Pick up Order Form in the Narthex of the Church
Please include payment with your order

News from Bishop Dwenger High School

